Meetings

General meeting Jan 12, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo –President Bill Lander - Treasurer

Dave Tapper – Safety Officer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Bob Van Der Walt

Gene Kenner

Quay

Wade

Paul

We also had a guest, Juha Tiainen, who is a visiting instructor from Finland and will be teaching at Cal Poly. He presented a T-shirt, with his club's logo to Tony Gallo as president. He will be flying at the field for the next few months.

Bill Lander gave the treasures report as follows

Balances as of 12/31/07

Checking \$1934.45 Savings \$6,281.80 CD (as of 12/18/07) \$5781.68 CD (as of 12/31/07) \$5030.96 Total Savings \$17,094.44

AMA's Park Pilot Program

Tony Gallo explained the differences between a standard AMA membership and the new Park Pilot Membership Program. The AMA is leaving it to each club to decide whether to accept the AMA's Park Pilots Membership in lew of the standard membership as a requirement to belong to their club.

Our agreement with Cal Poly requires the insurance provided by the AMA membership. The amount of coverage provided by the Park Flyers Membership Program is significantly less than the standard AMA membership provides. Based on this fact, it was decided that we will not honor a Park Flyers Membership as meeting the requirement for membership.

Tony moved that we not accept the Park Flyers Membership. Bill Lander seconded the motion. The Motion passed with a unanimous vote.

Note: the January 2008 Model Aviation magazine has a four page spread on the program.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30